

State of North Carolina Office of Information Technology Services

Pat McCrory Governor Chris Estes
State Chief Information Officer

July 20, 2015

Members of the Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations Members of Joint Legislative Education Oversight Committee Members of the Joint Legislative Oversight Committee on Information Technology

Dear Members of the General Assembly and Staff:

This letter serves as a quarterly update on activities of the North Carolina Longitudinal Data System Board as directed by Session Law 2013-80.

Due to several members not being able to attend, as well as no updated information to share, the July 15, 2015 meeting was canceled. Our next scheduled quarterly meeting is October 21, 2015, 2:30 PM, at the NCDPI Building., SBE Boardroom.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve as chair of the Longitudinal Data System Board. Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Chris Estes

cc: Longitudinal Data System Board Members